
 

Upcoming 99s Webinar 
Monday, April 24, 9:00 EDT 

Pre-Flight From Beginning to End 
 
Our next Ninety-Nines webinar is Monday, April 24 at 2100 EDT. 
  
Please register for Pre-Flight: From Beginning to End on Apr 24, 2017 at:  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2121676293056901378 
 
When does our "Pre-Flight" really begin? When does it end? Pre-flight is more than just 
checking the fuel and running through your pre-flight list.  It starts from the moment 
you arrive at the airport until the wheels leave the ground on the runway.  Discover the 
not-so-common issues that can be detected before the flight begins, as John Townsley 
addresses the decision making that goes into preflight.  Human factors, aeronautical 
decision making, equipment, and environmental factors are important elements of the 
many "Go/No-Go" decision points in an effective pre-flight that might trigger a "No-Go" 
decision.  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Marjy Leggett 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2121676293056901378


International Director 
The Ninety-Nines 
International Organization of Women Pilots 
MarjyL@charter.net 
C:  (509) 302-9624 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
The Henry Ogrodzinski 
Scholarship 
 
The purpose of the NASAO Henry 
Ogrodzinski Scholarship program is 
to award a scholarship for academic 
achievement in aviation or 
aerospace. The scholarship is 
offered to juniors or seniors at a 
college or university continuing 
their education in the aviation or 
aerospace industry.The scholarship 
is for $1,000 and is non-renewable. It 
is to be used for  tuition, books, and 
fees. 
For more information, see: 
http://www.nasao.org/about/scholarshi
ps/ 
  
If interested, hurry!  Deadline for 
submission is April 30. 

 

 

 

 
The Karen Johnson Solo 
Scholarship  
 
The Ninety-Nines are accepting applications 
for the $3,000 Karen Johnson Solo 
Scholarship to provide a young woman (age 
16-20 at any time during the 2017 calendar 
year) with financial support for flight training 
through her first solo and beyond. The 
winner will also receive a King Schools flight 
training course she can use to prepare for 
the written exam or the oral exam and check 
ride.  The scholarship will be awarded at the 
Aviation Appreciation Dinner at EAA 
AirVenture in Oshkosh on July 25, 
2017, www.99soshkoshdinner.com.  Applicatio
ns must be received by July 1, 2017.   Proof 
of financial need and financial information is 
not required.  Additional information about 
how to apply for the scholarship and a 
scholarship flyer can be found 
at www.kjsoloscholarship.com. We get 
applications for this scholarship from many 
rising college freshmen who are enrolling in 
college aviation programs and just starting 
their flight training.  We also get many 
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Next Chapter Meeting 
May 13, 2017 
Nashua Airport (KASH) 
 
Details will follow in a future notice. 

 

applications from 16 and 17 year old high 
school students.   
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